
News from the office...  
Let’s start off with our Book fair this month! It will 

be a great time for your child to pick a favorite 
book, and to appreciate reading and how much 

fun it can be. 
NPA will be celebrating Thanksgiving together on 

Wednesday Nov. 21st. There will be a sign-up 
sheet by each classroom, for you to sign-up to 
bring a dish. This is a fun time for students, as 
they will dress up with pilgrim hats and Indian 

headbands that they made in class. This is also a 
great time for our families to meet and get to 

know your child's friends, that they are always 
talking about. Hope to see you there!  

 

Our can food drive will be Nov.13th-16th, we will 
set up a box to put your donation in. Let’s help 

out our neighbors at St. Matthews House! 
 

All of us at NPA want to wish you a very Happy 
Thanksgiving! 

 

 

PARENTS: It is very important for you to sign 
your children in and out using your Pro-Care 

fingerprint daily. 
 

A reminder from NPA Staff: NPA closes at 5:30. a 
late pick up fee will be applied to those who pick 
up after 5:30. The fee is $3/min. Also, for every 

family you bring to NPA you get a $100.00 referral 
credit to your account!!  

 

Thank you for all your cooperation and support.  
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Important Dates  
Nov.1st-9th:  Book fair. 

 
Nov.12th:  NPA closed for teacher in-

service. 
 

Nov. 13th-16th: St. Matthews house can 
food drive. 

 
Nov.21st: Annual Thanksgiving feast. 

 
Nov. 21st : No VPK, but are welcome to 

come for our Thanksgiving lunch.  
 

Nov.22 and 23rd: Closed for Thanksgiving. 
 

Every Tuesday is Mighty Kicks. 
 



Turning 2 

Rhett R 11/6 

  

Birthdays 

 
 

Turning 3 

Daniel W11/28 

 

Turning 4 

Aiden G 11/22 

 

  

Turning 5  
Lily R 11/25 

Valerie C 11/26 

Cason M 11/29 

 

 

Ms. Suerene 11/15 

 

 



INFANT NEWS 

Welcome Fall! The Infant room 

would like to welcome Aleigh 

and Ms. Shy! This month in No-

vember we will be learning 

about family, animals and 

Thanksgiving. We will also be 

working on letters, colors, num-

bers and shapes. Please, con-

tinue reading to your children 

daily. Make sure all belongings 

are labeled. 

-Ms. Ivy and Ms. Shy 

ONE’S NEWS 

Here in the ones we welcome 

Franesca and Mason. This 

month we will be having lots of 

fun! We will be learning about 

families, cultural Diversity, ani-

mals and Thanksgiving. 

Please bring in an updated 

family photo, so we can learn 

all about our families as well as 

finishing our family tree at 

school. Please remember to la-

bel all belongings.   

-Ms. Yudy 

TWO’S NEWS 

Hello families! As we enter a 

new month we are welcoming 

new families to our classroom. 

Archer, Lilyana and Rhett have 

joined the two’s class!  
This month is all about families. 

We will discuss culture diversity, 

animals, and of course our own 

families. Thanksgiving is coming 

up, we will be reading books 

about the holiday and doing 

special activities.  

Daniel will be going to the 

three’s classroom at the end of 
the month. Good luck Danny, 

we will miss you! 

Ms. Marissa 



THREE’S NEWS 

Welcome November! 

This month brings NPA’s three’s much fun. We will be focused on 
family! Our weekly focus will be centered around cultural diversity, 

my family, animal families and Thanksgiving. There will be homework 

folders this month.  

We will be focusing on: 

Letters: Mm-Pp 

Numbers: 9-11 

Shapes: Triangle and heart 

Colors: Brown and purple. 

Happy Birthday to Antonella! 

VPK A & B NEWS 

Hello November! 

This month we will be focusing on the letters D,U,T, E & our 

numbers 1-30. Please remember parents that show and 

tell is every Friday. There will be no VPK Nov. 21st. We will 

be having our Thanksgiving feast on Wednesday, Novem-

ber 21st. We want to wish a special Happy Birthday to Ms. 

Suerene, Cason, Valerie and Lily R. 


